

The Somersham and District
Smallholding and Allotment Association Limited
Registered under the Co-operative & Community Benefit Societies 2014
www.somersham-allotments.co.uk

Meeting title:
General Allotment
Business

Location:
Centurion Club,
Somersham

Date:
09 July 2019

Time:
1930 - 2050

Present:	Vicky Moseley	Secretary/Treasurer	VM
	Andy Bell	Chairman	AB
	Clive Phillips		CP
	Bob Peggs		BP
	Debbie Coope		DC
	Greg Wyss		GW
	Sabine Prideaux		SP

Apologies: Jim Daddy

1.	Apologies <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Jim Daddy 	VM	
2.	Minutes from Previous Meeting <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Minutes approved by the Committee – two small wording changes required. 	All	
3.	Matters Arising <ul style="list-style-type: none"> VM to return shutter locks and replace with Abus 80ti/60. AB mentioned that Sylvan Gotobed could use grass flail to help maintain grass, BP agreed to speak to Sylvan. BP will speak to Dan Fabb about moving other container to beside KS one. VM was on site for 4 hours over 2 days at weekend to hand out keys, still a number to be distributed. Carnival raised £145, more plants to be grown to sell at next years stall. VM mentioned that centenary of association is next year. 	VM BP	
4.	Allocation of Plots <ul style="list-style-type: none"> BP to e-mail Amanda Shannon re: plot application Dirty Plots <ul style="list-style-type: none"> KS27 needs strimming, can't be mowed because it is too rough. DC spoke to MB about plots, AB said if MB needs help she needs to ask. DC asked for a polite reminder to be sent rather than a firmer dirty plot letter. AB gave VM a list of current dirty plots for letters or e-mails of intention. 	BP VM	

The Somersham and District
Smallholding and Allotment Association Limited
Registered under the Co-operative & Community Benefit Societies 2014
www.somersham-allotments.co.uk

5.	Maintenance <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Asbestos is now gone from CF14. • Need to plan spending the £500 for containers/landscaping. • Committee need to strim KS38 and clear rubble. All rubble to be piled up and collected, 1 grab lorry should do it. • VM to look at what cash is available for clearing etc. 	VM	
6.	Site Security <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Locks changed and keys distributed. 		
7.	A.O.B. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • VM to look at previous pumpkin/carnival stalls to see what is available to spend – maybe set up another separate account for these funds. Potential to have a social sub committee for events etc. • AB expenses approved. 		

Meeting Closed at: 8.50pm

Next Meeting: Tuesday 13 August 2019 – 7.30pm